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Happy New Year -- Looks like a good year for Lions Quest BC in our MD.  Over all we have 3 
District Chairpersons and one liaison chairperson out of 5 Districts in place.  All District 
chairpersons and the 1st VDG from each District in our MD have been invited to a Lions Quest 
Canadian Team Meeting in Toronto Ontario, January 25-27. It should be a very good weekend 
with about 50 people from across Canada.  
 
I have copied the District reports from two of our Districts.     
 
19-I – PZC Michael Stanford 

 Sept 4, 2018, District 19I hosted a Lions Quest Workshop at Port McNeil, BC 
Sunset Elementary School. It was well attended by Teachers & Early Child Educators. 
The Workshop was paid by a District LQ Community Grant!  

 Next plan is to hold 4 Promotional LQ Workshops with North, Central and South Vancouver 
Island areas.  Dates will be set either late May early June 2019. 

 Vice District Cec Specht & myself will be attending the LQ Leadership Conference in Toronto 
Ontario. 

Michael  

19-D -- PDG Norma Bent          
 19-D received a Lions Quest Community Grant from LCIF in November 2018. 
 Working with Thompson Rivers University in doing School Based Programs Workshops for 1st 

and 2nd year Student Teachers to be held this spring. 
 Lions Quest Canada Executive Director Joanne McQuiggan will be attending the 19-D Spring 

Conference April 5 & 6 and doing a Community Workshop on April 7th in Penticton. 
 There are two other Community Workshops to be planned in our District before June 30th. 
 Penticton Lions are working with the Penticton School District on a School based Workshop. 
 Kamloops Lions Quest Committee are working on an information speaking blitz to youth 

organizations and Lions Clubs in Kamloops and area. 
 1st VDG Debbie Bostock and I will be attending the LQ Canadian Team meeting in Toronto, 

Ontario. 
Norma 
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